
Submitter: Nancy Jumper 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Returning to in-person voting on the day of the election would be taking a huge step 

backwards. Our mail-in voting system gives every registered voter equal access to 

participate in democracy. We have the system in place and it works. I cannot think of 

a single reason to return to a practice that is outdated and labor-intensive, except that 

there is a goal to reduce access to voting. There is no proof of voting fraud that has 

made a difference in any election. We must preserve our current mail voting system.  


